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Sat/Sun
Nov 2 & 3
10am-2pm
Community

Centre

Big thanks to Guardian Services for
the free demonstration on wood stove efficiency
at the downtown fire hall earlier this month.
Missed the event and want to know more?

Email guardianservicesgunsmoke@gmail.com or call 250-286-0986.
More information:

BUILDERS’ LIEN ACT NOTICE
Take notice that on October 16, 2019, a Certificate of Substantial Performance
under the Master Municipal Construction Document Specifications was issued with
respect to Contract No. 19-16 between Knappett Industries (2006) Ltd. and The City
of Campbell River (Owner) in connection with improvements on City owned Lands,
Municipal Roads or Statutory Rights of Way.

All persons entitled to claim a lien under the Builders’ Lien Act and who performed
work or supplied materials in connection with the City of Campbell River Contract
No. 19-16 – Watermain Renewal Painter, Barclay, Garfield are notified that the time
to file a Claim of Lien may be abridged and Section 20 of the Act should be consulted.

Paid-On-Call Firefighter Recruitment on Now!
Are you a responsible team player, interested in combatting and preventing fires in
our community? Are you 18 or older, courageous, professional and physically fit?
The Campbell River Fire Department is now accepting applications for paid-on-call
firefighters.

Learn more about this exciting, service-oriented opportunity during the
Fire Department’s free Paid-on-Call Firefighter Information Session: 6 p.m. on
Wednesday, Nov. 6, at the Campbell River Fire Department No. 1 Station, located at
675 13th Ave.

The information session will provide potential candidates with an overview of the
recruitment process, the paid-on-call firefighter training program, time commitments
and expectations, as well as the services provided by the Campbell River Fire
Department.

To register for this information session, or to submit your application package, please
email toni.falk@campbellriver.ca. The deadline to apply is 4:30 p.m. on
Sunday, Nov. 17, 2019.

Application packages are available online at www.campbellriver.ca/fire under
Become a Firefighter.


